

April 21, 2017

Honorable Mayor and City Council
City of Manhattan Beach
1400 Highland Avenue
Manhattan Beach, CA 90266

Dear Honorable Mayor and City Council:

On behalf of the Board of Directors of the Manhattan Beach Chamber of Commerce, please accept the nomination of the following individual to be appointed to serve n the South Bay Workforce Investment Board for the 4-year term of office commencing July 1, 2017, as a representative of the Manhattan Beach business private-sector:

Joe Ahn, Division Manager of Government Relations and Public Affairs, Northrop Grumman Corporation to serve the 4-year term of office from July 1, 2017, to June 30, 2021.

Thank you for your acceptance.

Sincerely,

Mark Lipps

President?Chief Executive Officer